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1st June 2020 
 
Dear parents, 
 
I hope you and your family are well and staying safe. I am writing to you with updated information 
about the planned return to school for children in reception, year 1 and year 6. 
After further communication from the Local Authority, Heath Fields will now be opening from Monday 
15th June, for those children (in reception, year 1 and year 6) who have confirmed they will be returning 
to school. The provision for key worker and vulnerable children will continue. 
Guidance on the return to school will be published later this week. 
  
Regards, 
 
Mark Whyman 
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